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Final tests of first Erieye AEW&C aircraft to 
Pakistan has started 

In a ceremony in Linköping today Saab and the Pakistan Air Force 
celebrated the start of the final tests of the new Erieye AEW&C 
(Airborne Early Warning and Control) aircraft. 

The aircraft is currently undergoing system tests  in Sweden and will  continue with 
follow on testing  in Pakistan later this year. The tests aim is to evaluate the 
complete system including aircraft, radar, C2 system, communication and live 
situation picture including  integration into the Pakistan Air Force’s Command & 
Control Ground Environment. 
 
Saab signed a contract in October 2005 to supply an airborne surveillance system 
for Pakistan. The contract came into effect in June 2006. The system consists of 
three parts; an airborne segment, a ground based segment and logistics and support 
service. The airborne segment includes Saab 2000 aircraft equipped with the 
airborne early warning radar system Erieye. 
 
Pakistan has had a long standing requirement for an airborne system to perform 
continuous surveillance of air territory, borders and the sea. The new airborne 
surveillance system will, together with existing ground based radars, provide a more 
detailed picture  to decision makers in order to conduct more effieicient rescue 
operations as well as  to counter potential threats to national security. 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Saab Press Centre,  
Tel. +46 734 180 018 

www.saabgroup.com 

Saab serves the global market with world-leading products, services and solutions 
ranging from military defence to civil security. Saab has operations and employees 
on all continents and constantly develops, adopts and improves new technology to 
meet customers’ changing needs.  


